

JENNIFER M. GRANHOLM GOVERNOR Keith W. Cooley DIRECTOR

August 15, 2008

Dear Tax Tribunal Practitioner,

The Tribunal is pleased to announce the appointment of Victoria L. Enyart as a Tribunal member. Ms. Enyart fills the position of the assessor member, a position she previously held from 1999 through 2004.

The Tribunal is also pleased to announce the appointment of Kimbal R. Smith III as a Tribunal member. Mr. Smith fills the remaining at-large position. Mr. Smith also previously served as a Tribunal member, occupying that position from 2001 through 2005. Prior to his appointment, Mr. Smith was employed by the law firm of Hoffert & Associates, P.C. In that capacity, Mr. Smith represented clients at the Tax Tribunal. Mr. Smith has, pursuant to MCR 2.003(B)(3) and (4), recused himself from any matter involving Hoffert & Associates, P.C.

If you have members, colleagues or acquaintances that would benefit from keeping up-to-date with Tribunal developments, simply send an e-mail message to Marijo Wakley at wakleym1@michigan.gov with "SUBSCRIBE" in the subject line. To unsubscribe, simply reply to this e-mail with the word "UNSUBSCRIBE" in the subject line.